

Worksheet for Practice

- I. Write what you see from the picture into the boxes: countable or uncountable nouns.

Count	Uncount



- II. Create adverbs from these adjectives:

- Clumsy _____
- Sad _____
- Angry _____
- Quick _____
- Slow _____
- Careful _____
- Eager _____
- Careless _____
- Nervous _____
- Sleepy _____

- III. Change these nouns to plural forms

- Wish _____
- Man _____
- Dictionary _____
- Elephant _____
- Baby _____
- Wife _____
- Child _____
- Student _____
- Thief _____
- Monkey _____
- Class _____

- IV. Read a letter from and answer the questions

Dear Ken,

Freetings from Cambodia, I am visiting my cousin and other family members with my mom and dad. We have seen many sights since arriving 3 days ago. My mom says that Phnom Penh is changing quickly. We started at the Royal Palace. My favourit part was the Silver Pagoda, the floors are covered with 5000 silver tiles and there glittering gold and dianmond statues all around.

We took a cyclo tour and saw some of the buildings and monuments that I can see from my bedroom window. We rode around the post office and the many different Wats in Phnom Penh, ending at Central Market where we had lunch. My mom went crazy when she saw a cart full of insects, with things like grasshoppers, termites and ants. She bought a bag of crickets, some grasshoppers and 3 tarantulas. I liked the crickets, they were crunchy and a little like popcorn: I ate a tarantula but it was gross and mushy in my mouth and I didn't want any ants.

I have also met many of my cousin Pisey's friends. One boy, Lyvann, reminds me of you, as he is also a musician. He plays the Sralai, an oboe. I think you should come to Cambodia and

meet him so you can play some songs together. That's all for now, next week we are going to the countryside to visit my grandmother and attend a traditional festival.

Your Friend, Sam

1. Questionstion

- a. Who did Sam write the letter to?
 - b. How long has Sam been in Phnom Penh?
 - c. Where has Sam and his family visited?
 - d. What food did Sam eat ? Did he like it, why and why not?
 - e. When are they going to the countryside?
- 2. Do you have any vocabularies that you don't know ? Please write them down here.**